
Open Session
• DLC October 2017 Recommendations

• Open Forum: Q&A with the FDLP Community

• Meeting Recap & Closing

Jim Shaw, Chair of the Depository Library Council 



DLC October 2017 Recommendations
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Recommendation 1: 

Council recommends that the Library 

Services and Content Management 

division explore using MARC field 542 to 

define the copyright status of government 

publications.
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Recommendation 2: 

Council recommends that the Government 

Publishing Office explore options for 

making Preservation Steward Agreements 

available to the public.
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Recommendation 3: 

Council recommends that GPO explore 

new or additional methods to enhance 

retrieval and access of archived FDLP 

Academy Webinars and Webcasts.



DLC October 2017 Commendations
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1. Davita Vance-Cooks, Former Director, 

Government Publishing Office

2. The Library Community

3. Committee on House Administration

4. Keynote Speakers, Fall Federal 

Depository Council Meeting and 

Conference

5. Laurie B. Hall, Superintendent of 

Documents

6. Jim Shaw, Chair of Depository Library 

Council



Open Forum: Q&A with the FDLP 
Community
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In Memory Of Our Friend & Colleague 
Karen Russ

We truly valued Karen as a leader, a colleague, and a cherished friend. 
We hope to honor her many contributions to the library community 
through this gift.  

Please consider contributing to this effort by sending a donation for the 
UA Foundation Karen Russ Award to:

UA Little Rock Office of Development 
ATTN: Kristi Smith 
2801 S. University Ave. 
Little Rock AR 72204
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Meeting Recap & Closing

https://www.fdlp.gov/dlc-contact-form
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https://www.fdlp.gov/dlc-contact-form

